
From : Ed Humpherson/LONDON/ONS 
To : Roger.Halliday  
CC :  

, Nicola.Edge  Sandy 
Stewart/NEWPORT/ONS,  
Date Sent : 05/03/2014 16:07:07 
Subject : Re: Recorded crime statistics re-assessment 
Dear Roger 
 
Thank you for the constructive way you and colleagues are taking this forward. It's nice to see that the 
assessment work can now start. And a meeting next week would be excellent - I will leave it to  and 
the Authority team to contact each other to find the most suitable date/time.  
 
At that meeting, it will be good to talk through the material you sent through last week (comparison of 
survey and police data; the HMICS material). My team would also like to cover the more routine aspects 
of an assessment - ongoing Code compliance, and the user engagement aspects of our assessment. On 
users, it'd be good to get the thoughts and guidance of  and colleagues before we start to contact 
other stakeholders.  The team would also be interested in hearing about the challenges of data extraction, 
while recognising that we are content to wait until the picture is  clearer before examining this issue in 
greater depth. And finally, we are committed to being as flexible as we can to make this process run 
smoothly. 
 
Thank you again, and if there is anything you would like to follow up on, please do give me a call. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ed 
 
Ed Humpherson 
 Head of Assessment 
 UK Statistics Authority 
  
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
From: Roger.  
To: Ed Humpherson/LONDON/ONS@ONS 
Cc:  

, Sandy Stewart/NEWPORT/ONS@ONS,  
, 

, Nicola.Edge , 
 

Date: 04/03/2014 08:29 
Subject: Recorded crime statistics re-assessment 
 
 
 
Dear Ed  
  
Recorded crime statistics re-assessment 
  
I agree that our conversation was really useful.  In particular it was helpful to know your 
drivers for action, particularly around the recording of the data on police systems. I have 



asked  to get in touch with  to talk through the material that he and I have 
shared with UKSA colleagues on this issue.  My suggestion would be for this to happen 
in the week after our publication of our crime and justice survey results on Friday, as 
this will allow discussion of the comparison of recorded crime and that data. 
  
It was helpful to think about the focus just on the recording issue for now: as we 
discussed we want to avoid any hint that reassessment activity has come in the way of 
robust recorded crime figures being published and used in decision making in June. 
  
Thanks also for the information on health statistics user event and on GERS.  See you 
soon. 
  
Roger  
--------------------------------------  
Roger Halliday  
Chief Statistician, Scottish Government,   

 
  
From: Ed Humpherson [mailto:ed.humpherson ]  
Sent: 27 February 2014 13:43 
To: Halliday R (Roger) 
Cc: ; Sandy Stewart;  
Subject:  
  
Dear Roger  
 
Thank you for yesterday's meeting. It was very helpful.  
 
In terms of what we agreed, I think we said you would ask the relevant analysts to arrange a meeting very 
soon to talk through the key areas of assurance that you are able to provide.  
 
I said I would encourage my team to be fully aware of the time pressures the analysts are under to create 
robust figures for the June release; and in recognition of that, we would adopt a two phase approach - the 
first phase consisting of assurance on those areas that are easier for the analysts to provide (assurance 
on the issues that caused problems in England and Wales; the routine issues of on-going compliance 
with the Code); and the second phase only taking place once the analysts have addressed the 
complexities of data extraction and validation. In this way, all the straightforward work will be complete in 
good time, leaving only the challenges of compiling robust data for the June release until later. On the 
point about routine compliance, I am sure this won't be burdensome, since the analysts will I'm sure have 
maintained compliance since the original assessment of the statistics a few years ago.  
 
Please do let me know if there's anything you'd like to discuss in this summary - and my team look 
forward to hearing from the analysts very soon to set up an initial meeting  
 
Ed  
 
 
Ed Humpherson  
 Head of Assessment  
 UK Statistics Authority  
   
   



  
   

For information on the work of the UK Statistics Authority visit: 

http://www.statisticsauthority.gov.uk 
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Tha am post-d seo (agus faidhle neo ceanglan còmhla ris) dhan neach neo 
luchd-ainmichte a-mhàin. Chan eil e ceadaichte a chleachdadh ann an dòigh sam 
bith, a’ toirt a-steach còraichean, foillseachadh neo sgaoileadh, gun chead. 
Ma ’s e is gun d’fhuair sibh seo le gun fhiosd’, bu choir cur às dhan phost-d 
agus lethbhreac sam bith air an t-siostam agaibh, leig fios chun neach a 
sgaoil am post-d gun dàil.  

  

Dh’fhaodadh gum bi teachdaireachd sam bith bho Riaghaltas na h-Alba air a 
chlàradh neo air a sgrùdadh airson dearbhadh gu bheil an siostam ag obair gu 
h-èifeachdach neo airson adhbhar laghail eile. Dh’fhaodadh nach eil beachdan 
anns a’ phost-d seo co-ionann ri beachdan Riaghaltas na h-Alba.  
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